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Greetings All, 

 

(Note – this newsletter has a second 

page) 

 

Spring is here…..at least the calendar 

says so (it was snowing today as I write 

this). It appears this spring is almost a 

carbon copy of last year.  Yes it’s 

LATE again. We are hopeful to open 

the main road a bit ahead of last year 

(May 16
th

). We will keep you all 

posted as to when the road will open 

for truck traffic. 

 

Our annual club banquet in Lake 

George was attended by 43 members, 

spouses and friends. Nothing earth 

shattering to report. To summarize: 

Our club officers/BOD will stay the 

same with the exception of long time 

BOD’s Jay Farrand and Darren Taylor 

stepping down. We would like to 

express our tremendous thanks and 

gratitude to both as they have each 

served willingly and humbly through 

thick and thin for many, many years. 

Their expertise covered multitudes of 

projects, positions, and overall 

willingness to help with virtually 

anything. For this we THANK YOU! 

 

New member Jordan Ross, who heads 

up Trout Power (check out on 

Facebook) did a great job with his 

brook trout presentation. It was very 

well received by all in attendance. 

THANK YOU as well to Gloria/Mike 

Cameron for organizing our banquet. It 

turned out excellent once again.  

 

Ed Koch reported there are still some 

full shares left (also can be sold as 

units) remaining for purchase. We are 

now approx. 2.5 years away from 

paying off our obligation to our partner 

for the property out back. 

 

2019 ANNUAL membership dues 
remain at $800. Full or partial ($500) 

payment is due by May 1
st
, 2019 

(remaining dues $300 by 8/1/19.) If 

your plan is to pay at Spring work 

weekend (SWW), this is certainly 

acceptable. CABIN owner fee (taxes) 

remains at $150 and are due by8/15/19. 

Annual camper/trailer site fee is $100 

and is due upon picking your site. If 

changing or receiving a site for the first 

time please remit a signed camper/trailer 

guidelines sheet to Bob B. Propane 

tanks are still $100, missed work 

weekends continue at $50 and guest fees 

are $10 (for  any part of a day). Winter 

guest fee is $5 a day. All fees are due 

within 30 days from date incurred. A 

10% late may be owed to the club 

thereafter. If anyone is in need of special 

circumstances for dues payment please 

contact Bob B. to work something out.  

 

SWW will be held May 18 & 19. We ask 

participating members to bring tools for 

road work (chainsaws, brush snips, 

rakes). We will be cutting wood for club 

cabins depending on numbers present 

and whether we would like to continue 

our offer to members wanting some 

wood for $50 a truck load (approx.), cut, 

split and delivered. First to let me know 

will be first, second & so forth. We will 

do our best to accommodate our member 

requests. Meals will be provided on Sat. 

breakfast (7 am), lunch (noon), dinner (6 

am). Sunday breakfast is at (8 am). 

 

Our club bylaws have been updated 

recently with some changes. We 

encourage all members to pick up a set 

as they will be made available at the 

dining lodge, or read them on the 

Robinwood webpage. 

 

There will be a NEW Brook Trout take 

sheet to be completed if you take brook 

trout from Clear Pd. (Clear Pd. only). 

The sheet will be in the sign-in book and 

on a clip board in the dining lodge. 

Please fill out one or the other. Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

Reminders:  

+Helmets are required for all ATV 

riders. +All ATV’s must be insured/  
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registered, UTV’s insured. 

+Boats need to be registered. 

+Please wear/use your 

PFD’s. +Members are 

responsible for all actions of 

their guests. +No motors of 

any kind are permitted on 

Lows Lake. +Please no 

parking on the state land 

between the marked signs. 

 

Future Function Dates: 
Club picnic Aug. 3

rd
, FWW 

Sept. 7&8 

 

New 2019 gate/club 

combination will go into 

effect Sunday May 19
th

. 

Please contact Bob B. if you 

have paid your dues and 

have not made arrangements 

to receive your club 

card/button. Club buttons 

cannot be mailed, please get 

from Bob B. or pickup at 

Bob’s cabin (mailbox on 

shed). 

 

Water has not been turned 

on yet because of freezing 

temps, a memo will be sent 

out when water is turned on. 

 

There is one cabin 

currently for sale Paul 

Duer’s camp on Irish 

Settlement road, please call 

Paul for details (434)607-

5395. 


